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Dear Mr. Kinney,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received your public records request
sent in via our website, as follows:

Copies of emails or other documents, such as letters, from any person or
group to the Office of Washington State Auditor, pertaining to the
Bainbridge Island Metropolitan Park and Recreation District (BIMPRD),
from January 2020 to present -- except | do NOT want anything the
BIMPRD or its employees have provided your office. | do NOT want the
financial documents BIMPRD has given you as part of the audit process.
For instance, if William Adam Hunt, David Johnson, David Knight or Kevin
Knight has emailed your office or send you a letter or document
pertaining to BIMPRD, this is the type of information | am seeking.

In response, we estimate we can provide you with the responsive records found no
later than April 10, 2025. If we are unable to meet that date, we will contact you and
let you know when to expect the work will be completed. Please let us know if you
have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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